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Subject: May Building Report 
 
Aimsweb and Moby Max Testing  
 We will be finishing up our testing within the next week and then we will be able to 
look at the data from the beginning of the year and look for growth as we compare the data 
to our most current testings. 
 
 Field Day – May 5 
 Our Field Day is scheduled for May 5th.  Zach Johnson has done a lot of hard work 
to get all the events prepared.  We are doing things a little different this year.  We are 
trying to have our Field Day at the Overbrook ball diamonds.  We will be walking with our 
students to and from the school to the ball dimonds and the students will do eight fun 
rotations with their teachers.  Family and friends are all invited to attend. 
 
Kindergarten Round-Up 

We had 53 students and their parents attend Kindergarten Round-Up.  Parents were 
able to visit with office staff, myself, tour the building and were given time to start filling 
out paper work. Students were able to visit the different kindergarten classrooms and do a 
little introduction to kindergarten along with getting a short bus rdie.  I expect a lot more 
kindergartens to enroll in August.   

 
Staff Movement 
 We have some staff changes for next year.  We are losing both Tina Arb and 
Amanda Lattimer to Carbondale.  Samantha Kennedy has taken a job closer to home at one 
of the Catholic Schools in Topeka.  We also have a special education teacher, Marty 
McPheron, that has decided to move on to another district next year.  I would like to thank 
all four of the staff members and wish them the best of luck. 
 
End of the Year Review and Goals 
 I will be meeting with teachers next week to have conversations about how the 
school year went, to make improvements for next year.  We will also be setting goals for 
those teachers that plan to take advantage of starting their professional development this 
summer. 
 
Quarterly Discipline Report 
 Below is a summary of disciplinary actions for Overbrook Attendance 
Center.  
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The number of office referrals have increased the last couple weeks, which is a normal 
trend at the end of the school year.  I have encouraged staff to be patient with their 
students, and to remember that the end of the year can be a stressful time for everyone 
involved. 
 


